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Autumn Term 2022 

Week – Monday 17th October 

September 2022 
Dear Parents,  
 

I look forward to seeing you all tomorrow (Tuesday) or on Thursday for Parents Evening. You should have your child’s 

Target Sheet today.  

 Friday 21st October is the last day of the first half term of the academic year. The children have got off to a good 

start.  

All children should continue to during the holidays. Why not go spend an afternoon in library? Use this link to 

find out what is happening in your local library. (Harlesden library is closed until February 2023 but you can still borrow 

books.) https://issuu.com/brentcouncil/docs/what_s_on_guide_autumn2022  

Monday 31st October is the deadline for Year 6 Secondary Transfer Applications. If you need support completing the 

online form, contact the school office to make an appointment for support.  

I would like to wish our families celebrating Diwali a happy, safe, and blessed Diwali! 

Ms Anderson 

Head of School  

Date for your Diary – October 2022  
Tuesday 18th October  

 Maths classes for parents in the Learning Resource Centre (LRC) at 9.15 

 6R trip to the South Bank to perform at Harmonise 

 1J trip around the local area 

 Parents’ evening 4 – 5 pm  
Wednesday 19th October 

 Baby and Toddler Group 1.30 pm in the Nursery 

Thursday 20th October  

 ESOL classes for parents in the Learning Resource Centre (LRC) at 9.15 

 Parents’ evening 4 – 7 pm  
Friday 21st October  

 School breaks for the half term - return on Monday 31st October  

Monday 31st October  

 Children return to school @8.50  

Friday 11th November   

 Remembrance Day 

Monday 14th November   

 Odd Sock Day to start Anti Bullying Week 2022. The theme is ‘Reach Out’. 

Monday 14th– Friday 18th November 

 Anti-Bullying Week 2022. The theme is ‘Reach Out’. 
 

Value of the Month – Courage  

 

Ms Hammond will be leaving The Stonebridge School at the 

end of this half term. Ms Hammond has worked at the 

school for the last 8 years. We wish her well in her future 

endeavours.  

 

 

http://www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk/
https://issuu.com/brentcouncil/docs/what_s_on_guide_autumn2022


           
 

Website: www.stonebridgeprimary.co.uk    
Twitter: @StonebridgeNW10 
 

 The Stonebridge Courier  

 

Playground Safety 

The climbing frames in the KS1 & KS2 are not 

supervised in the morning or the end of the day. 

Children are not to play on the climbing frames. 

Parents, please keep your children from 

climbing once they have been released to you.  

A number of children have been riding their 

scooters in the playground. This is very 

dangerous and not permitted as the 

playground is often crowded.  Please collect 

your child’s scooter as you leave the 

playground. 

 

Reception Places - September 2023 

Do you have a child born between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019? 
 

If yes, then you need to apply for a place in Reception. 

 

Children born between the 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019 will start Reception 

class at a primary school in September 2023. Applications can be made now.  

Please make an appointment to come and visit our Reception Class. 

For details on how to apply for a primary school place, visit the Brent website 

https://www.brent.gov.uk/education-schools-and-learning/school-admissions/apply-for-

a-primary-or-junior-school-place#planandprepare  

We will offer support with the online admission form if required.  

The deadline to submit your application on-time is Sunday 15 January 2023. 

WELL DONE TO 4/5H – 98.8%  

EXCELLENT ATTENDANCE  

OVERALL ATTENDANCE – 92.2% 
Top 3 classes = 4/5H, 4/5G &  

Week ending 30/09/2022 

 Attendance   Lates 

RP 90.0% 1 

1J 91.5% 11 

2B 90.0% 7 

2P 85.0% 3 

3D 94.7% 2 

4/5G 97.7% 4 

4/5H 94.0% 4 

5O 87.8% 4 

6C 89.5% 2 

6R 99.2% 1 
 

The rate of attendance is below the national average of 
96%. Please make every effort to ensure your child does 

not miss out on their learning by being absent. 
 

It is very important that your child is in school EVERYDAY 
and ON TIME. Parents must have a valid reason for 

keeping a child at home. 

 

 

The Stonebridge School’s Core Values are 

TRACK 

Tenacity – Respect- Attitude – Consideration – Kindness  

“Your life's work is to find your life's work 

and then to exercise the discipline, 

tenacity, and hard work it takes to 

pursue it." 

―Oprah Winfrey. 
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